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ETHICS REVIEW COMMISSION RECOMMENDATION NO. 20151110-03b  

 

 

Date:  November 10, 2015 

 

Subject: Proposed Amendments to Chapter 2-7 of City Code (Ethics and Financial 

Disclosure) and Chapter 2-3 of City Code (City Auditor) 

 

Motioned By:  Vice Chair Einhorn Seconded By:  Commission Member Smith 

 

Recommendation 

The Commission recommends various amendments to Chapter 2-7 and Chapter 2-3 of the City 

Code to provide a process for the Commission and the City Auditor to work together regarding 

investigations and determinations of violations of certain provisions of the City Code and the 

City Charter, to ensure due process for affected parties, and to perform cleanup of outdated 

provisions, etc. 

 

Description of Recommendation to Council 

Please see attached proposed amendments to Chapter 2-7 and Chapter 2-3 of the City Code. 

 

Rationale: 

Reform and close loopholes in the Auditor and Ethics processes. 

 

Vote:  8-0 
 

For:  Chair Austin Kaplan, Vice Chair Peter Einhorn, and Commission Members Meagan 

Harding, Matthew Lamon, Donna Beth McCormick, Paul Quinzi, Kenneth Smith, and Brian 

Thompson 

 

Against:  None.  

 

Abstain:  None. 

 

Absent:  Commission Members J. Michael Ohueri, Dennis Speight, and Robert “Ben” Stratmann 

 

Attest:  

 

 

 
Austin Kaplan, Commission Chair 

 

 

  


